ASCAP Wants Grass Roots Captain

A qualified Native person
is being sought for the
position of team captain with
the Grass Roots organization
in Interior Alaska, announces
the. Alaska State Commumty
Action Agency.

The team captain will
coordinate the work of field
aldes in the rural areas,
helping them to set up and run
Commun ity Action programs
The job involves a lot of
travel around the Interior.

It is a good chance for

public service for someone
interested
development of Native
villages, says Frank Brooks
of ASCAP.

Requirements for the job
are somewhat flexible. The
applicant should have some
university training or
equivilent work experience —
but many types of work are
acceptable.

Work for any government
agency may qualify a person,
and ASCAP might accept
service on a village council
for an able person.

A good knowledge of both
English and the Native
language would be helpful on
the job, but is not required.

What is most wanted for the
position is a person who can
understand the rural people
and their needs and who can,

in the economic

with training, handle admin-
istrative duties of the program.

Applications may be made
at the State Employment
Office through May 22.



